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PUBLIC COMMENT COUNCIL FILE 13-1580

Cathy M. Thornburn <cathythornburn@yahoo.com> Thu, Apr 24, 2014 at 1:59 PM
To: "Adam.Lid@lacity.org" <Adam.Lid@lacity.org>

| want to express my hope that rodenticides will be banned in the entire state. There is no justification for using
this poison which kills many unintended target animals, including pets. As someone said, it like using a hammer
in a glass house to kill roaches. Please do all you can to spare the pets and other wildlife who eat the poisoned
rats and die a horrible, unnecessary death. Please ban this terrible product.

Thanks for considering my viewpoint,
Sincerely,

Cathy Thornburn
LOs Angeles, CA 90041



